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PO. Box .

Research Department

No. 30, Janadhipathi Mawatha

590

Colombo 01, Sri Lanka

£omam

Telephone

Mr. Robert E Edwards
Director

Statistics Department
International Monetary Fund
Washington DC 20431
USA

Dear Mr. Edwards,

I3 December 2006

Further to your letter dated 14 November 2006, on the revision of the System of National

Accounts (1993 SNA) being undertaken under the auspices of the Inter-Secretariat

Working Group on National Accounts (ISWGNA), we write to inform you that the

Central Bank of Sri Lanka is agreeable to the suggestions recommended by the Eurostat

ECB Task Force, with respect to the treatment of pension schemes in national accounts

that you raised in your letter.

Yours sincerely

Dr. H.N. Thenuwara
Assistant Governor &
Director of Economic Research
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